
 

                                                

5th December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

KS1 Christmas Performance - ‘Born in a Barn’ 
 

We are delighted to invite you to our KS1 Christmas performance, ‘Born in a Barn’, led by the Year 2 

children.   

 

Two tickets are attached; the performances will take place as follows: Reception parents – Tuesday 

13th December at 9.15 am, Year 1 parents – Tuesday 13th December at 2.15 pm and Year 2 parents – 

Wednesday 14th December at 9.15 am.  Please note that if you would like to bring younger siblings to 

the performance, they will require their own ticket, as they will require their own seat.  

 

If you are genuinely unable to attend the performance you have tickets for, please return them 

to the school office and let us know which performance you are able to attend.  We will do our best to 

provide tickets for this performance.  Also, if you do not require your ticket(s) we would appreciate it if 

you could return it/them to the school office.   

 

KS1 Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal will be held on Monday 12th December at 9.15 am, 

and grandparents are welcome to come and watch.  Please can you ensure grandparents are advised 

that this is a rehearsal and there will be some stops and starts!  If you would like a ticket for a 

grandparent then please complete the slip below and return to the school office by Wednesday 7th 

December.  Tickets will then be allocated, dependent upon the actual number of requests received.   

Please be aware that, as there are a limited number of tickets, if the total number of tickets 

requested is in excess of 120, then Year 2 children will receive the full number of requested 

tickets (max 2) as they are leading the performance, and Year 1 & Reception will receive one 

each. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

KS1 Christmas Performance Dress Rehearsal  
 

Name of Child: __________________________________ Class: _______ 

 

Please may I request one / two* ticket/s for grandparents (only) for the KS1 Christmas Performance 

Dress Rehearsal on Monday 12th December. (*delete as appropriate) 

 

Parent’s signature: ________________________________ Date: ________ 
 


